
  

 

All of us at Prairie Heights Elementary hope you have a wonderful New Year!  

On January 21st we will have a 
Board Meeting here at Prairie 
Heights.  

In conjunction we will also have 
our second Literacy night. We 
would like for you to join us.  

Our literacy nights help parents 
and children build interest in 
reading... they help discover the 
love of reading.  

During Literacy nights you be-
come aware of important vo-
cabulary, comprehension and 
reading strategies to help your 
child succeed.  

This will be an event packed 
with much valuable information 
but also a FUNtastic literacy 
celebration!  

We hope you are able to join us- 

We would love to see you there! 

WINTER MUSICAL 

 

DO YOU NEED A  
CHRISTMAS VACA-

TION?  

Well come join us then...  

Our students have been 
working hard on a fabu-

lous presentation!  

“I need a little Christmas 
vacation !” will be pre-

sented at Prairie Heights 
Elementary on Decem-

ber 11th at 6:00 pm.  

You don't want to miss 
this trip!  

 

Students, Now is a good time to 
think of fun ways to earn holiday 

money.  

Maybe you can help your 
neighbor by feeding and caring 
for their pets or maybe decorat-

ing their yard for the holidays.  

Ask your parents and other fam-

ily members for more ideas … 

 

We will continue to receive 
items for our holiday food 
drive. The last day to send 
your items will be: December 
19th. We will then contact 
families and arrange a con-
venient time for item pick 
up / drop off . Thank you for 
your support.  

A Christmas shop will be coming 
to Prairie Heights Elementary. 

Our store will be open on:  

Tuesday Dec. 9th and  

Wednesday Dec. 10th 

New, quality items will be of-
fered to students at very reason-
able prices for them to shop for 

family gifts.  

We will be sending home further 

updates. 

 

THANK YOU!!!!! 
Parents, Community Mem-
bers and Volunteers… Your 
efforts have indeed paid off! 
Thank you for the many Box 

Tops, Wal-Mart Bags and 
donations you have sent.  

WHAT AN IMPACT!  

Your always welcome to our 
volunteer meetings… 
 
 
 
Feel free to join us at our 

next meeting: 
Dec. 3rd  at 4:15 p.m. 

Phone: 719-382-1260 
Fax:    719-3829589 

THANK YOU 
TEACHERS... 

Mrs. Pool K 

Mrs. Smith 1st 

Ms. Ming 2nd 

Ms. Hinnegan 3rd  

Mrs. Lawson 4th / 5th 

Ms. Brooks Computers 

Mrs. Marsh P.E. and 
Art 

         Prairie Heights Elementary 

 

Thanks to all that supported 
our November COOKBOOK 
fund raiser.  And thanks to 

our volunteer committee-  

The cookbooks are great!  


